

## PFA NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2017

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

Following on from our PFA meeting, we have some fundraising events coming up over the next couple of terms –

- Thursday 19 October 2017 Non-Uniform Day to support our Christmas Gift shop. Bring a £1 for non-uniform.
- Tuesday 31 October 2017 KS2 Film Night "Hocus Pocus" ~ Certificate PG. £1.50 to be paid with consent form. Return by 19 October.
- Thursday 2 November 2017 KS1 Film Night "Hotel Transylvania". £1.50 to be paid with consent form. Return by 19 October.
- Take part in the school lottery on www.yourschoollottery.co.uk search Senacre Wood Primary School. Winner every week.
- Christmas Fair Friday 8 December 2017 at 3.15.

The PFA really need your support, and are actively seeking new helpers. You do not need to come along to each meeting, just be around to help as and when. Leave your details at the office if you are interested.

## **Together Everyone Achieves More**